For Immediate Release
Minden, ON. Tuesday June 20, 2017
8:45 am
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SUBJECT: Road Closure Update — Brunswick Drive Reopened

Please be advised that Brunswick Drive, previously closed due to a beaver dam
washout has been reopened.

Please refer to the “Newsroom” or the NEW! Road Closure App on the homepage
of the Township’s website for information on road closures and important updates at
www.mindenbhills.ca.

Staff will continue to monitor the municipal roads accordingly and post updates as
required.
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Contact Information:

Wayne Fountain, Lead Hand
Township of Minden Hills
PO Box 359, 7 Milne Street
Minden, ON KOM 2KO0
wfountain@mindenhills.ca
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